

11897 Tammy Way ● Grass Valley, CA 95949 ● (530) 273-2010

Greetings Alta Sierra Country Club members and community,

Golf: We seem to be slowing down just a little but still doing fine. We had a very hot summer, we feel the course has held up well, looking forward to the rain and of course we would love to have it rain at night and we play golf during the day.

EVENTS: We are still working hard to increase our activities in the event area, and we have many events scheduled for the next few months, from weddings to celebrations of life. If you are thinking of having a party or whatever give Sandy a call 530-273-2041

POOL: The pool has closed for the season. See you next year.

OVERALL: We are still waiting for our new lawn mower to arrive. It was due in August, then September, then October, hopefully we will get it as a Christmas present to the club. We have spent about \$18K removing diseased tree and we may have more in the future. Financially speaking we are holding our own and we expect to finish the year with a positive P&L that will allow us to apply for a long-term loan that will relieve our short term loan issue, and allow us to look forward to many years of operating a successful business. We are in the process of getting a solar system that will reduce our expenses and if we can do it, we should be active within the next few months. We recently changed propane companies that will reduce our expenses by approximately .40 cents a gallon. Our restaurant is still working with a limited staff, and we came out with a new menu for our lunch bunch, and we started our Monday Night Football and Bingo. Please be patient we are trying to do the best that we can with the limited staff that we have. We are working on getting more staff. We are moving into fall with the trees starting the color change, this should remind us how lucky we are that we live in such a beautiful place. We trust that you had a fun summer with good health and happiness. Please remember to keep drinking a minimum of 64 oz. of water a day.

Thank you,

Charlie Ewing President